
Hello Seahorses, 

 

Wow! I cannot believe a month has already gone by until we were in 

the classroom reading “The Queen’s Nose.”  I have missed you all so 

very much and have been wondering what kinds of things you have all 

been doing 

I have been very busy doing lots of little jobs to do with school 

including marking and updating your assessments that you did in the 

last few weeks. You have all worked so hard and it is showing in all of 

your pieces of work, particularly your writing.  I am really sad that 

we never got to finish creating our spells with the spell book that we 

found in the classroom but hang on… perhaps you might like to 

create some potions for us to stick in there when we are back? If 

you send them in through the new email address I can have a look 

and then we can add them in when we are all back together again! 

I have been reading lots of lovely new books and also listening to 

audio stories with Noah and Evelyn.  It has been so lovely that we all 

have spent so much time in our garden creating fairy gardens and 

planting some seeds.  Our potatoes are actually growing quite fast 

and need weeding today! 

Seahorses, I am sending you so much love and virtual hugs and 

promise that we will have a lot of giggles when we are back together. 

You just need to keep smiling and remember to do your mindfulness 

if things get tough.  Just imagine we are all sat together listening to 

the triangle. 

 

Lots of love Mrs Blake xxxx 



 

   


